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WE WON: 
OUR 2% INCREASE 
IS ON THE WAY	

After joining together 
and sending Star Track 
a clear message that 
we wanted our fair 
pay increase now – 
we have won with 
our Agreement being 
speedily approved!

Our hard earned 2% increase should appear 
in our pay next week and will provide us some 
much-needed relief over the holiday season.

If you do not receive your increase next week 
or would like more information, please contact 
your local TWU Delegate or TWU Official.

IF YOU’RE NOT A MEMBER, 
JOIN TODAY!
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TOGETHER, WE ARE STRONGER. 
JOIN NOW FOR A BETTER FUTURE. www.twu.com.au/join


